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Mr. Vice President,

We welcome the delegation of North Macedonia and thank it for presentation of its 4th UPR report.
We acknowledge the cooperation of North Macedonia with UN human rights machinery and the measures taken to promote and protect human rights of its people, including through steps taken to combat corruption, strengthen good governance and protect the rights of persons with disabilities. 
Pakistan, in the spirit of constructive engagement, has the following recommendations:
1. Further reinforce measures taken to enhance the Roma girls’ participation in the educational system; and

2. Take further steps to protect the economic, social and cultural rights of migrants and minority communities. 
We wish North Macedonia a successful UPR.
I thank you!
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